The Technical Committee met at the offices of UK Athletics in Solihull on Saturday 12th March 2005 to discuss the 2nd Technical Officials Conference.
Members present: Cherry Alexander, Chris Cohen, Keith Davies, Karen Drew, Liz Patrick, Malcolm Rogers, Roger Simons 
Apologies:            Bryan Smith, Graham Heeley, Adam Walker. Maggie Still

Items that were discussed are as follows including a brief outline.

UKA Officials Conference
It was agreed that the cost per delegate should only be £10.

Officials will be supplied with a delegate bag.

Workshops were confirmed these will cover the following topics – Grading for level I and II, Cross Country, Road Running, Selection of lower graded officials, Technology, Assessment

Website
The Officials section to be updated with the 2005 selections. 

Officials Uniform
Samples will be displayed at the UKA conference.  Officials dress code to be confirmed at conference.

Reporting and Assessment
Review of Meeting Report form and Chiefs Report forms to take place.  The criteria for assessment of officials will need to be reviewed (agenda item for the future).

Investigations to take place on the possibility of report forms added to CD-rom.

Pass and licence
Officials Pass and Licence were circulated for comment; wider feedback will be invited through the Technical Officials Conference.  Over 50% of Officials have already returned their forms – data will not be entered into the database.

YAL
20 level 1 workshops are planned throughout April. Any remaining funding will be used for more workshops in Spring 2006.

Date of next meeting – Saturday 23rd July 2005

